
Help Still Wanted, Gardens at Marion and Dana: May 2022

Description

I’ve agreed to help with the gardens at Marion and Dana circle. However, still looking for volunteers if
anyone would be able to help out it would be appreciated. Judy and I met and will continue to recruit
anyone who can give an hour or two of their time occasionally.

Megan Rothe (Clinton Springs Ave.)
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Roundabout Garden at Dana and Clinton Springs
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Garden strip along the sidewalk adjacent to Marion Park

We would be grateful if you could help us maintain one of these gardens.

Please contact Judy Evans if you are able to volunteer or would like more information about 
these opportunities for service nanacincinnati@gmail.com. Any gardening help in 
our other community gardens would be most welcome.

Judy Evans, NANA Community Garden Chair

Date Created
May 1, 2022
Author
northavondale

NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

default watermark

mailto:nanacincinnati@gmail.com

